
Friends of the ARL is a new
committee made up of

dedicated ARL volunteers. This
unique group works alongside

ARL staff to assist with planning
and executing small fundraising

events to benefit the ARL. 

Contact Us
610-621-4576

friends@berksarl.org

apply to
join today!

Who we are: 
A group of dedicated ARL volunteers who will work directly with the

Development Team of the ARL to assist with planning and executing small
fundraising events. We are not a separate entity and work alongside the ARL

staff.  

What we do: 
Each year, the ARL hosts a variety of large-scale fundraisers and campaigns.

Our goal is to supplement those events with smaller fundraising events such as
yappy hours, kitten/puppy yoga, restaurant fundraisers, and more. We will be
responsible for making connections with organizations to host these events,

verifying details, providing volunteers to assist, and working with the ARL staff
to market the event. 

 
Requirements: 

Anyone can be a Friend of the ARL. We ask that all Friends support the ARL
philanthropically each fiscal year with a personally meaningful gift, attend

meetings, and assist with the planning and execution of fundraising events.   


